
Dear Parents, 

We're overwhelmed by the enthusiastic response to our summer camps this 

year! Due to the incredible turnout, we regret to inform you that we no longer 

have availability for the full Monday-Friday schedule across all 10 weeks of the 

camp. 

However, we encourage you not to miss out on the opportunity for your child to 

experience our enriching summer program. There are still some options available 

for partial weeks or specific days. To explore these remaining opportunities and 

find a fit for your child's summer adventure, please reach out to us directly. 

Contact the East Campus at 920-469-4060 to discuss what weeks and days are 

still open for enrollment. Our team is ready to assist you in securing a spot!  

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Your Royal Montessori Academy Team 

 


